
 

 

 

 

     
Year 2 pupils had a wonderful 
time at the Natural History 
Museum, where we took part in an 
immersive workshop on Oceans’ 
habitats. We use our expert 
scientific knowledge as we were 
submerged deep into the ocean 
layers, to learn about habitats and 
plastic pollution.  

 

 

 

After the show and a delicious 
lunch, we enjoyed walking around 
the Creepy Crawlies’ gallery, where 
we consolidated our learning on 
food chains, vertebrates and 
invertebrates. 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

The Natural History Museum 
Friday 13th October 2023 


